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From: Family Policy Alliance <mail@familypolicyalliance.com> on behalf of Jane Webb 

<mail@citizenlink.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 5:44 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Please Stand Up to a President Who Puts Our Children at Risk

 

May 18, 2016 

 

Governor Nikki Haley 

Office of the Governor 

1205 Pendleton Street 

Columbia, SC 29201 

 

Dear Governor Haley, 

 

President Obama and his administration are playing a dangerous political game, and they are willing to put the safety 

and privacy of every child in America in public schools at risk in order to win. 

 

President Obama's latest decree to get schools to comply or risk losing funding is an unprecedented act that 

demonstrates he would rather cut education funding for every child in America, than be told by parents and schools that 

boys should not be in girls' bathrooms, locker rooms, and showers. 

 

Please stand against this agenda. Thank you for your service and for taking a moment to hear my side of the story. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Jane Webb 

2819 Baird Rd 

Clover, SC 29710-8505 

(803) 656-5840 

jane-webb@hotmail.com 

 

 


